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The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in
Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights and in response to its Note Verbale (with reference: NP/HV) dated 13 March 2018 regarding the
second session of the Forum on Human Rights, Democracy and Rule of Law on the theme: “Parliaments
as promoters of human rights, democracy and the rule of law” has the honor to submit the following
proposals of topics to be discussed:

e Parliamentary Oversight/supervisory function over implementation of international Human
Rights obligations;

e Advancing the role of national parliaments in responding to the human rights situations in the
occupied territories;

e Parliamentary oversight on implementation of international human rights standards;

e Best practices in reviewing Ombudsperson’s reports by national parliaments.

The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in

Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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